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THE DAY THEY TORE THE GOAL POST DOWN
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GUILFORD TURNS IT AROUND

Thanks to the Quaker Stu-
dent Body

Eleven years of my life
have been spent as a foot-

ball coach, with nine of

these years being at the
college level. In this
period of time I have never
witnessed student support
as it was displayed Satur-
day for Homecoming. Our
football players felt this
support and enthusiasm and
responded with a positive
performance. Our football
team is representative of
the College, and more par-
ticularly of the student
body. We will endeavor to

give the student body a
football program of a char-
acter in which they can
find extreme pride. With
your help we can do it I

On behalf of our fine

football players, coaching
ptaff and supporting work-
ers I would like to say
"thanks" for making Home-
coming 1973 a tremendous
success and an experience
that will be remembered by
your players and coaches
for many years. Many
thanks to a great bunch of
students. With your help
there will be many more
victories in the future.

Sincerely,
Henry Vansant
Football Coach


